
22 June 2012

On the Subject of Monthly Themes

To our dear brethren in the Religion of Light, Shlama!

This letter will mostly be of interest to those brethren who write, compile or edit various articles  
and other literature for publication.

It is very important for not only Manichaeans to focus their attention on the more important 
things of God's orderly arrangement, especially the Message of Light itself and the teachings of 
the Prophet Mar Mani, but also for current seekers of the Holy Light.

In this vein we will be providing a specific theme for each month.  Each theme will be a topic that  
addresses various issues that Manichaeans and individuals in the world may be experiencing.

Lessons, articles and other published items should be based, when at all possible, upon the given 
monthly theme.  This will not necessarily mean that new literature (books, booklets, pamphlets,  
brochures) would be published each month, but that other published items would carry the same 
theme throughout a particular month.  It is our hope that this arrangement will assist in giving  
hope to our brethren and to seekers and others who may be able to relate to the particular theme 
being discussed.

Know that our prayers are always with you as you continue to strive in the Work of the Kingdom 
of Light on earth.

May Il-Ya bless you in all your efforts to advance the pristine Message of Light to all the nations.

On behalf of the World Teacher and the Bitavhati Madinkha d'Maninaye,
your brothers, in sincerity,

The Maninaye Worldwide Organizational Committee


